
Mike Logan

for


KPPCSD Board of Directors

The KPPCSD Board has been working diligently to secure a new location for our police department and 
District personnel. The current space in the PSB is inadequate and will be even less in the renovated PSB. 
The Kensington Police Department has seen a complete turnaround in both personnel and longterm fiscal 
outlook. The department is nearly fully staffed and the Board has brought the cost of heath care and 
pension obligations under control. But failure to fit our KPD in a modern facility will jeopardize our future 
ability to attract good candidates for both police and district positions.


Facts about relocating our District office:

• A portion of the park parking lot was prioritized after obtaining a professional architectural survey of 

property that the District already owns. 

• A geological study is now being conducted to check if this site is suitable.

• The District would not have to lease or purchase land - saving both money and time.

• The District has designed and constructed a modular headquarters in El Cerrito to meet modern police 

department standards and can be relocated to Kensington.

• This modular District Headquarters would be a fraction of the cost of new construction. 

• The KPPCSD is committed to researching alternative sites within Kensington. Options are limited in our 

District but we continue the search.

What’s At Stake In This Election

• Focus on fiscal prudence in short- and long-term planning

• Knowledge of board procedures and protocols based on current good 

practices

• Creative problem solving from background in the arts

• Experience working with others from diverse backgrounds and 

approaches

• Flexible thinking that combines open mindedness with analysis

• Training and experience in tackling technical problems involving statistics 

and complex fiscal information

What I bring to the KPPCSD

I respectfully ask for your vote on November 8th

Logan4KPPCSD@gmail.com


